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Dapagliflozin

  

When ordering a prepaid course - a discount of 3000 rubles! 

Rating: Not Rated Yet 
Price  

Ask a question about this product 

ManufacturerHeet Healthcare 

Description 

Basic informationDescriptionOrder, delivery and payment

Where to buy Dapakhet?

Dapakhet medication is produced by an Indian pharmaceutical company called Heet Healthcare. Modern doctors use this drug to treat patients
who suffer from non-insulin dependent diabetes mellitus. It is easily absorbed by the organisms of everyone undergoing therapy. Thanks to the
active substance from the composition of Dapakhet (dapagliflozin), the drug is responsible for the excretion of glucose by the kidneys. Purchase
a medication online, and we will help you save money in the course of your treatment. All drugs that you see on our website are licensed and
have passed the necessary certification. Do not self-medicate, because it can lead to negative consequences. Seek advice from your doctor
who monitors your therapy.

Prices for the drug Dapakhet

Due to the fact that generics cost much less than their originals, the drug Dapakhet is preferred by most of the patients being treated. They don't
spend a lot of money on advertising, which is why its price is so attractive. By its action, it is in no way inferior to the original drug, because both
of them are developed on the active substance dapagliflozin, which is applicable in the therapy of people who have non-insulin-dependent
diabetes mellitus and are responsible for the excretion of glucose by the kidneys. Buy an innovative generic at an inexpensive cost from us. 
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Active substance Dapagliflozin

Doctors use dapagliflozin to lower the concentration of glucose in the renal tubules. After the first dose of the medication, the process of
excretion of glucose by the kidneys will be started, and it will not be completed all the time while the patient is being treated. The gastrointestinal
tract of the treated very quickly and easily copes with the absorption of the active substance, which allows you to take dapagliflozin at any time,
both before and after meals. Patients face some side reactions of the body: genital infections; back pain; constipation; hypoglycemia and others.

Description

Dapakhet medication is packed in a cardboard box that contains 30 solid film-coated tablets. One tablet contains 10 mg of the active substance
dapagliflozin.

Dapakhet indications

 Dapakhet medication can be prescribed by a doctor for the treatment of adult patients with non-insulin-dependent diabetes mellitus.

Contraindications

The drug Dapakhet is contraindicated: with high sensitivity to the active substance; with renal failure of moderate and severe stage; during
pregnancy and lactation; if genital infections have been detected; with old age (75+).

How to order Dapagliflozin?

A convenient catalog is available on the site, which includes a large assortment of medicines, among which you can easily find the one that was
prescribed to you by your doctor. You can compare prices or see what discounts are available to be able to purchase certain drugs even
cheaper.

Delivery

Buy the drug Dapakhet now and it will be delivered to you anywhere in the Russian Federation by mail or directly to your home by courier. All
questions of interest on delivery, you can always ask the support service by writing for consultation to the specified mail or by calling the
specified contacts.

Payment for the drug

Payment is made in any way that is available to you. As soon as you receive your product, you will have the opportunity to inspect it for defects
and ensure that the expiration date is accurate. After the payment is made. Or you can pay the full cost online, with a guarantee that you will be
refunded if you find any damage to the packaging, etc.
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